
Feedback Request on Shared Bicycle 

Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As you know, we recently implemented the shared bicycle 

program in our community, and we are eager to gather feedback from participants to assess its 

impact and improve future initiatives. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to share your thoughts on the 

following: 

• Your overall experience with the shared bicycle program. 

• Any challenges you faced while using the service. 

• Suggestions for improvement. 

• Overall satisfaction with the bicycle quality and availability. 

Your insights are invaluable, and they will help us enhance the program for everyone in our 

community. Please feel free to reply to this email or use the attached survey link: [Insert Survey 

Link]. 

Thank you for your time and support in making our shared bicycle program a success! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


